
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Bcc: 

Redacted 

10/1/2012 12:49:29 PM 
Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Schultz, Adam (adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Subject: RE: PV Program follow-up 

Lets do 3 -4 on the 10th. Want to do a conf call or in person meeting? 

Regarding the program forum - Adam will be attending. 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1( 
Sept- .Sunday Benterpber 30, 2012 10:56 AM 
To " 

5pge.com] 

Redacted 
Subject: PV Program follow-up 

Redacted 

I enjoyed having lunch with you last Thursday. You suggested we get together with Adam 
when he gets back from vacation to discuss PG&E's proposal to terminate the remaining UOG 
portion of the PV program (100 MW) and transfer the volumes to a competitive PPA 
solicitation. Could we tentatively schedule that meeting now before Adam returns? I'd like to 
get a time blocked out on our calendars. I could meet anytime on October 9th and am available 
from 10-12 or 3-5 on October 10th. Would either of those days work for you and Adam? 

On a related matter, the announcement for our PV Program Forum on October 12th was sent to 
parties last Friday (email below). I understand that Energy Division has sent a representative 
to past Forum's and we would similarly like to have someone from ED there on the 12th. We 
plan to describe our proposed modifications to the PV Program, including our upcoming filing 
to terminate 100 MW of UOG. Could you let me know if you or someone on your team would 

SB GT&S 0433401 

mailto:adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov


be willing to participate in Forum? It won't be a lot of work, but we would ask the ED 
representative to stand and make any introductory remarks that they choose to make. 

Thanks again and I look forward to working with you, Adam and your team on RPS issues. 

Erik 

From: PV Program 
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2012 2:12 PM 
To: PV- Drnnrom 

QC\ , Redacted 
Subject: PG&E 2012 PV PPA RFO Program Forum Announcement 

As previously announced on September 14, 2012, PG&E will be hosting the 2012 PV PPA Program 
Forum at PG&E's San Francisco headquarters. The Forum will take place on Friday, October 12th from 
3:00 to 5:00 P.M. Pacific Prevailing Time ("PPT"). Participants may attend either in person or via the 
web. 

Registration for the event is required. Please register by submitting a completed registration form 
available at 
http://www.pge.com/b2b/enerqvsupplv/wholesaleelectricsuppliersolicitation/PVRFO2012/index.shtml 
and returning it to PVProgram@PQe.com no later than October 10th 5:00 P.M. PPT. 

We look forward to your participation. 

Regards, 

PG&E 

SB GT&S 0433402 



Erik Jacobson 

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 

PG&Els committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please VISIT http://www.pge:com/abouueompany/privacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0433403 


